

PUTNAM COUNTY COMMUNITY UNIT SCHOOL DISTRICT #535

Recommendation for the Board of Education

Meeting: September 16th, 2025

Item: Safe Routes to Schools Grant – Project Easement

Recommendation: I recommend the Board of Education approve the anticipated easement(s) necessary for the construction of a sidewalk between the PCPS and PCHS buildings, located south of the connecting road, provided the easement does not require the District to forfeit any of its property or ownership rights. Pending Board approval, a letter of support for the sidewalk construction and related easement will be issued to accompany the grant application.

At this time, it remains undetermined whether the District or the Village will assume responsibility for sidewalk maintenance.

